

COVID-19 Instructions to Veolia Suppliers

March 3, 2020

Dear Valued Supplier,

The recent outbreak of COVID-19 has prompted us to advise you that Veolia North America manages solid and hazardous waste, water purification, and wastewater operations that are critical to providing drinking water and sanitation to our communities. Any interruption to our supplies would be catastrophic.

We are counting on your support and assurance that you will keep us on your A+ customer list. In the event that you anticipate a service interruption, please notify us immediately at 866-688-0988, Option 2, procurement@veolia.com and assist us in securing an alternate source of supply.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your Veolia North America supplier representative.

Thank you for your continued business. For more information on COVID-19, please visit the <u>World Health Organization</u> or the <u>Centers for Disease Control</u>.

Sincerely,

Nisreen Bagasra Chief Procurement Officer Veolia North America Tel: (617) 849-6699 nisreen.bagasra@veolia.com